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From: Stephen Mills 
Sent: 29 September 2017 14:48 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Gosport Waterfront SPD 

Sir, 

Having read the planning document I need to share my concern of page 61, plan 13, key consideration 3. 

The consideration states that Gosport council is amenable for the use of Brewers Square for car parking, my 
concerns are as follows: 

1. No consultation has taken place with residents prior to this amenable statement.
2. Brewers Square is one of the few areas within Royal Clarence Yard (RCD) that allows both residents and
visitors an area of space to relax and recreation. Most of the RCD free space has already been alloted to car 
parking. The area is currently attractive for residents and visitors to sight see and enjoy the space in a tree-lined 
square. 
3. The currently safe area that is Brewers Square would be compromised with vehicular access currently
restricted by bollards disabled for essential services only. 

I strongly object to the statement in key consideration 3 and any thought of car parking in this area. 

Regards, 
Steve Mills, 
Flagstaff House 

On 29 Sep 2017 10:01, "PayPal"  wrote: 

Stephen Mills – Whatever you find, spread the cost with 0% instalments. 
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